OrricE OF ToHE GOVERNOR

SPRINGFIELD

ADLAI E.STEVENSON
GOVERNOR

August 30, 1951

Doctor Leonidas H. Berry, President
Cook County Physicians' Association
412 East L7th Street

Chicago, Illinois

Dear Doctor Berry:

In the absence of Governor Stevenson who
is out of the city for a few days, I am acknowledging
your letter of August 27 enclosing an official com-
munication to the Governor from the Cook County
Physicians' Association.

I shall see that your letter and the com-
munication from the Association are brought to the
Governor's immediate attention upon hils return to
Springfield early next week.

Sincerely yours,

ARTIOME 8

William MeC. Blair, Jr,
Administrative Assistant



